
 

Dear Incoming Freshman/Transfer Student: 

 

Please accept this letter as my personal invitation to join the East 

Brunswick Tech 2016-2017 Girls Basketball Team.  We have a 

varsity and junior varsity team so there is a place for all skill levels. 

To be eligible to play, you must first complete and submit a 

permission slip and various medical forms which may be completed 

online or obtained directly from the coach. 

You must be examined by a physician who must complete and sign 

the downloadable Athletic Physical Form. 

You may also use your own physician, but he/she must complete 

the school forms which must be submitted to the Nurse for approval 

before tryouts on November 21st.   

 

All forms may be completed online at www.mcvts.net, click on 

Schools and choose East Brunswick Campus, then click on 

Athletics and choose the Athletic Forms page. 

 

You must be cleared by a physician before you can begin practice 

 

Check the website for the summer practice schedule and other info! 

Do not hesitate to email.  

I am looking forward to working with you. 

 

Jim McCloskey Lou Horowitz 

Varsity Girls Basketball Coach JV Girls Basketball Coach 

East Brunswick Tech East Brunswick Tech 

mccloskeyj@mcvts.net horowitzl@mcvts.net 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Physicals 

August 8th @ 9:30 AM 

 

Practice starts 

August 15th  

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE 

FOR MORE INFO 

 

GO TIGERS! 

 

EAST BRUNSWICK TECH 

112 Rues Lane 
East Brunswick, NJ 08816 

732-254-8700 

www.mcvts.net 

 

 

TRYOUTS ON 

NOVEMBER 21st  

 

VISIT OUR 

WEBSITE FOR 

MORE INFO 

 

GO TIGERS! 

 

http://www.mcvts.net/

